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MINUTES OF 1992 BUDGET HEARING

A hearing was held this date on the proposed 1992 Budget for the
Town of Greenville. Attending was Councilmembers and the Clerk Treasurer.
Also attending was Wayne Martin and Doug meredith.

Wayne Martin complained the Marshalls' car, to his knowledge, was in
bad shape and questioned the appropriation for salaries for the Marshall
and Deputy Marshall. Mr, Martin sated he saw no reason for a Marshall
and Deputy if the-town did not have a car available. Mr. Lamb stated the
appropriation for these positions were budgeted in the hope of obtaining
@ new car sometime later this year or in 1992, if funds should become available.
Mr. Martin stated he believed the Deputy Marshall's position should be dropped,
thereby freeing up monies for additional car repairs or purchase. Mr. Lamb
stated that because money is appropriated does not mean it has to be spent.
Also, if funds are needed for repairs that money can be transferred from another
appropriation, if funds are available.

Mr. Martin requested copies of the 1992 Budget, which he was advised
they would be avajlable after formal adoption on August 26,

Douo Meredith questioned certain appropriations which was explained
to his satisfaction. . ;

Mr. Lamb motioned to adjourn the hearing at 7:45 p.m,
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